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I am against this as I live in a rural area, we already have one of the highest tax rates 

in our area and thus would only make things worse. Oregon tax rates have been 

outta control for some time now and There should be no law allowed to pass or 

supercede the constitution and my family is among alot who have struggled because 

the taxes have gone up already by bounds and when we vote they listen to the 

majority in the bigger cities. There are alot of retired people and low income folks that 

live in the rural areas outside the big cities in oregon and this would cause alot of 

undue hardships on the people that have fought for this country and families who 

have had there spouses die defending it as they are also among the lower class this 

would affect. I strongly believe this bill shows how selfish congress can be as there 

are alot of people this would affect and I'm not for limitless spending as it would only 

jeopardize our beautiful state of oregon and all the people that live here. As a true 

Oregonian I feel upto this point I have Not been heard and if this passes I believe this 

bill will do more harm than good. When u see bill after bill passed and no 

improvement it starts to make the citizens wonder where is all the money go cause 

it's not going to improvements. 


